
 
Welcome back to Maple Class! 

 
It’s the summer term! Can you believe it! 
This half term we will be exploring “What 
Does it Mean to be British?” as we prepare 
to celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee in June. 
Discuss the question at home with friends 
and family and let us know what you think. 
What is your favourite British food? Where is 
your favourite place to visit in Britain? We 
look forward to sharing your ideas and family 
traditions in class.  
 

Maths 
This half term we will be learning about money 

and finding different ways to make the same 
total, as well as adding totals and giving change.  
We will also be investigating measures and using 

cm, mm, ml, l, g and kgs.  

Geography 
We shall be looking at weather patterns and 
whether the weather in Britain is similar or 
different to weathers experienced in other 

countries.  

What Does it Mean to be 
British? 

 

History 
In History we will be looking at The Great Fire of 
London and how the events then have changed 

and shaped London over the years.  
 

Computing 
We will learn why a spreadsheet is useful and 

how to create and use our own simple versions. 

Science 
In our Science lessons we will be exploring plants 
and how they grow from seeds and bulbs. What 
do plants need to help them grow successfully? 

Which plants do you grow at home?  

English 
This half term we will be reading and enjoying a 
selection of poems and stories that entertain us. 

Do we like funny stories? Adventure stories? 
Animal stories? We will be collecting a range of 

ideas and genres and then writing our own 
stories to entertain.  

Art 
We will be working on our drawing skills and 

learning to draw portraits of the Queen.  
PE 

PE days will be a Monday and a Thursday, please 
send your child to school in their PE kit on those 

days. 

 


